
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 11/21/2017 8:12:59 AM
Subject: FW: Scheduling a Visit

 
 

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 6:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Fwd: Scheduling a Visit
 
Please forward to the Lt. Governor. Thank you.
 
Lily
Get Outlook for iOS
 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
 
From: "Church" <jamie@eastpickens.org>
 
Date: Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 5:09 PM -0500
 
Subject: Scheduling a Visit
 
To: "Lily Cogdill" <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 

 
Hello Lily,

 
This is Jamie Duncan, pastor of East Pickens Baptist Church in Pickens, SC.  This past 

summer Lt. Gov. Bryant and his wife came to my church to share a testimony.  They were 

wonderful!  During that visit, my 11 year-old daughter, Sarah, shared with the Lieutenant 

Governor she is considering running for public office one day.  He told us to reach out to 

him concerning Sarah visiting his office in January 2018.  I thought it would be appropriate

 to reach out to you to set up that visit, if possible.  Please let me know if this is 

possible, and what the Lt. Governor would have in mind if we do visit.  Thank you very much.

  Have a great Thanksgiving!

 
Sincerely,

 
Rev. Jamie Duncan

 
Pastor, East Pickens Baptist Church

 
864-933-9141

mailto:Danny%20Varat
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
https://aka.ms/o0ukef
mailto:jamie@eastpickens.org
mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

